
 

 ‘To provide access to the outdoors for all, 
especially the young and those who would 
otherwise not have the opportunity.’ 

 

 

COVID-19 STATEMENT  

Updated 31/03/20 

We sincerely hope that all friends of Mount Cook, our customers, their 
friends, family and colleagues, are keeping well at this difficult time. 

 

In line with the current Government advice, we have regrettably had to 
close Mount Cook Adventure Centre to both customers and staff from 
close of play on the 20th March until the 1st June 2020, when we currently 
hope to return to our normal operation.  

As the advice has been changing at speed over the previous weeks, we will 
of course keep assessing the situation as things progress and update all 
affected customers with any changes. 

The majority of the Mount Cook team have had to be furloughed, therefore 
unfortunately we have a highly reduced capacity to respond. Our main 
inbox will still be monitored so please send any questions or 
correspondence to explore@mountcook.uk and we will endeavour to 
respond as quickly as possible. We apologies in advance for any delay and 
inconvenience caused. 

Please do keep in contact with us where possible, and we really look 
forward to hopefully resuming our full operation as soon as we can.  

In the meantime, stay safe, stay healthy and continue to enjoy your daily 
time in the outdoors! There are many adventures to be had on our 
doorsteps. 

 

The Mount Cook Team 

explore@mountcook.uk 

 


